National Association of
Entrepreneurship

February 17, 2011

Dear InterNACHI Member,

We are pleased to invite you to join the National Association of Entrepreneurship
Inspector Network. NAE will be recommending its network members to its 6,000-
plus Primary CEO members. NAE’s membership reaches the entire United
States, and represents every industry.

Over the last several months, we’ve been working with InterNACHI’s leadership
to make this program possible. Their commitment to excellence has led us to
make this exclusive program selection.

Here is the best part: your network participation is entirely free. All you need to
do is fill out the enclosed form, and return it to us. NAE trusts that you will
provide the highest quality service to its members, who will contact you directly
for inspection engagements.

If you wish to participate in the network and provide inspection services to NAE’s
members, please join today. Again, welcome to the network. Please visit our
website for additional NAE information.

Sincerely,

Mark Horning
Director of Communications

National Association of Entrepreneurship
19885 Detroit Road #326

Rocky River, OH 44116

(888) 400-7182 ext. 650

(800) 877-9604 fax

www.nhaeonline.org



